
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Officer Jaimie Cox Memorial Scholarship 
 

Officer Jaimie Cox was killed in the line of duty on November 5, 2017. 

Jaimie was a kind, hardworking, integral individual who selflessly dedicated his life to serving 

others. Officer Cox was a Hononegah Community High School alumni.   
 

This scholarship was established to honor his memory by awarding a scholarship to two 

current HCHS senior, interested in pursuing a career in emergency services, and one who 

has a similar work ethic as Jaimie; committed to the service of others.   
 

Applications must be submitted by April 12th, 2024.  Applications and submission process 

information is available online at www.rocktonpolice.org/jcms. 

 

 

The Jaimie Cox Memorial Scholarship was established by the RPA and Caitlin Cox & Family.  Donations can be made to: 
The Jaimie Cox Memorial Scholarship Fund, Attention: RPA, 110 E. Main Street, Rockton, IL 61072 


